Call for Papers

1st Annual Symposium of Undergraduate Research in Forensic Science
at Keystone College
Hosted by the Forensic Science Club of Keystone College
and the Division of Natural Sciences & Mathematics

The Forensic Science Club of Keystone College will be holding a symposium of undergraduate work on Saturday, April 21, 2007 and is putting out a call for papers on any subject in the area of forensic science. The aim of this symposium is to bring together students, faculty, and other experts in forensic science and provide a forum for showcasing undergraduate student research.

Submission is open to all undergraduate students. Papers describing work in progress but not yet completed are appropriate. If there is sufficient interest, a poster session may also be held as part of the Symposium.
Submission Guidelines:

Interested students should submit an abstract (summary) that is 300 words or less including the proposed title for their presentation along with their name, email address, program or department affiliation, and the format of their presentation (poster or talk) by 5:00 p.m. EST on February 28th. There will be 15-18, 20-minute time blocks established for each presentation. Presentations should take no more than 15 minutes. A session moderator will then permit 5 minutes or less of questions. A laptop & projection unit will be available for PowerPoint presentations.
Please send submissions to: Tammy S. Barette at 210 Capwell Hall, One College Green, LaPlume, PA 18440 or by email (Word format only please) at tammy.barette@keystone.edu.

Submissions will be reviewed and those students whose research is accepted for presentation will be notified by March 2 with additional program information.

